Subject: Coronavirus and Tri-Star Marital Arts...
Tri-Star Parents and Guardians:

Student and staff safety and well-being are our highest priorities. With the recently elevated discussion
regarding the Coronavirus, we want to take a moment to reinforce best-practice preventative safety
measures.

Please use the following everyday preventive actions that can help keep you and others from getting
and spreading respiratory illnesses. They include:

e Your child should stay home if he/she is sick until at least 24 hours after there is no longer a
fever or signs of a fever (without the use of fever-reducing medications).

e Covering coughs and sneezes with a tissue.

¢ Washing hands with soap and water or using hand sanitizer when soap and water is not
available.

¢ Staying home if you have been exposed to a family or household member who is sick.

e Covering your nose and mouth with a mask or cloth if you are sick and around people or at a
mass gathering in a community where the pandemic is already occurring.

e Please consult your healthcare provider if you have a concern for yourself or a family member
shows symptoms of illness.

e Consult advisories when preparing to travel outside of the country, particularly to already
impacted areas.

As a studio we are also taking more precautionary measures. Before each class our instructors are using
hand sanitizer. That way any germs on their hands will be minimized before the next class.

Of course, we will continue to clean the bathrooms with Windex for the mirrors and Pine-Sol for the
sinks, toilets and floors every day! Not to mention wiping down door handles and light switches with
Clorox wipes.

We also clean the mats every night with OdoBan. Which Kills 99. 99% of germs such as Streptococcus
pyogenes (strep), Escherichia coli 0157: H7 (E. Coli) (pathogenic strain)

Lastly, we have just purchased a product called Ozone Generator Air Purifier, lonizer & Deodorizer which
we will run once a week overnight. It improves Air Quality — Helps You Breathe Fresher, Cleaner Air with
Reduced Dust, Allergens & Other Irritants.

We at Tri-Star want you to know that we take these kinds of things seriously. Still, it is important to
prevent any fear mongering in an age when there is lots of fake news about COVID-19.

We will keep a pulse on the situation in our area by following reputable sources like the CDC and
proceed accordingly.

Thank you,

Professor Brumitt



